
Pacific Extension - Construction August 2,1890 
Hill to E. T. Nichols 
"We have let the contract for the first two 
hundred miles of the Pacific extension at very 
favorable rates to Shepard,Siems & Co. of St. 
Paul... We have also under contract seventy- 
five miles from the Seattle and Northern on the 
Pacific coast, in addition to the Bennett line. 
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Pacific Extension - Constpuction Aug. 2, 1890 

Hill to Thomas Couch, Butte 

We expect to let the contract for our work west 
of the main range toward the last of September. 
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